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Dr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
i Standardization & Special

Projec,ts Branch
! Division of Licensing
i U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -

' Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Dr. Thomas:
,

The University of Texas is actively pursuing evaluation and
modification of the Emergency Plan for license R-92. The incorpora-
tion of information to meet the questions of the NRC staff have led

.
to substantial changes to the plan. Several events including the
recent Physical Security Plan response (letter dated July 1, 1983),'

have impeded progress on the Emergency Plan sufficiently to jeopardize
submission of the response by July 9 as requested. In order that I

y might adequately address the questions, an extension of 30 days is
i requested to submit the plan revisions.

i
Sincerely yours,

]0 T. L W
.:
i T.L. Bauer

2 Reactor Supervisor
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cc: D. Klein
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